
KS1 Multi Skills Festival @ The Weald 
The following report has been independently written by a group of Year 2 pupils. 

On Wednesday 24th November, we (24 children across 

Years 1 and 2) went to the Weald School for a 

multisports afternoon.  

I liked doing the zig-zag runs. I enjoyed the beanbag 

toss because it was a good challenge to move (throw 

it) further away.  

I got better at running because I was taught to run 

quicker. I think I could beat my brother now. 

I found the hurdles really fun because I jumped higher.  

I liked jumping when we jumped over the 

long triangles because now me and my 

brother have improved. 

We all really enjoyed the day and had lots 

of fun. 

Thank you to all the teachers who helped 

us.  

 

 


